
S&&I5-355CQ
EOG Resources, Inc.
104 South Fourth 
Artesia, NM 88210

July 17, 2018 received

JUI1 8 AM
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
811 South First Street otstBCjU.AfffiSlAO-C'D'

Artesia, NM 88210

RE: Mescal SE Federal 2

Dear Mr. Podany,

EOG Resources, Inc. requests to keep the 
recompletion on the fcfesnal SF^^rteraT? nrmfiidfentiat for the qferwed^Q- 
completion. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

lasisre* for the
om the date of

Sincerely,

Tina Fluerta 
Regulatory Specialist

energy opportunity growth


